
US 6 Clifton Transportation Study

Review of 
US 6 Clifton 
Transportation Study 
Alternatives Needed
The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is leading 

a detailed transportation study of US 6 between I-70B and 33 

Road through Clifton.  The purpose of the project is to improve 

existing and future corridor and intersection operations, to 

enhance multimodal connectivity, and to improve safety for all 

users. The study will provide a plan for future short- and long-

term corridor  transportation improvements. 

Nearly 20 alternatives were developed and analyzed during 

this 14-month study. Following three levels of screening, 

the US 6 Improved Two Through Lanes alternative is being 

recommended to move forward into further design and project 

development. The alternatives evaluation completed to date 

will be presented at the September 29th public meeting. 

Input from the public meeting will be used to refine the study 

recommendations before they are finalized.

For more study information,  
or to submit a comment, visit:
www.codot.gov/projects/
us6cliftonstudy

Information presented at the meeting will be  
made available on the project website one week 
after the meeting.

Public Meeting #2
September 29, 2015

Open House 4:00 - 6:00 PM

Clifton Community Hall
126 2nd Street, Clifton, CO  81520

Contact Information
Rob Beck, CDOT Project Manager	
970-683-6351 | rob.beck@state.co.us		
		

Stacy Tschuor, Consultant Project Manager
720-946-0969| sst@deainc.com

To join the project mailing list, contact:
Leah Langerman, Consultant Public Involvement Coordinator
720.225.4651 | llangerman@deainc.com

Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon request for people with disabilities.  
If you require a specific accommodation to participate, contact Leah Langerman.


